
19th June 2020 

Dear Parent / Caregivers / Whanau 

Year 1-6 Collaborative Learning Conversations this term 

This is a gentle reminder about the communication that has gone out for the Year 1-6 Collaborative 

Learning Conversations on the 24th and 30th of June. 

Please note that all parents in Year 1-6 will need to book a slot with their child’s Pastoral Care 

Teacher, unless otherwise notified. If you need to see your child’s Literacy or Numeracy teacher, and 

this is not their Pastoral Care Teacher, you will need to make an appointment to come in early next 

term.  

On our school website, http://www.elim.school.nz/communications/notices/ under 

COMMUNICATIONS, you will find the 2 letters that have been sent to Year 1-6 parents about the 

Collaborative Learning Conversations. 

First letter sent out in Week 8 

 

 

Second letter sent out in Week 9 (information on how to book your slot) 

 

 

You would also have received a link to a Google Form on the 11th of June, inviting you to comment 

on your child’s learning during the lockdown period. The Google Form must be completed before 

you attend on the 24th or 30th. This is vital information and will form part of the collaborative mid-

year report. 

The intent of the collaborative report in sharing information is to capture important considerations 

identified over the past two months on how to improve your child’s ongoing progress. Together, we 

will do this well. 

 

Nga mihi nui 

Ms Neetha Mudhan/Ms Angela Rees 
Assistant Campus Leads 
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